
 

 
 
                                                                                     

Deirdre “DeeDee” Butwin Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors 
 

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors, is pleased to announce that Allendale resident, 
Deirdre “DeeDee” Butwin, has joined the Allendale group of 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors. 

 
DeeDee is a lifelong resident of Bergen County.  She 

was raised in Paramus and has lived in Allendale with her 
family for the past twenty-one years.  Her children have all 
attended the Allendale school system.  

 
For as long as DeeDee can remember, she has always 

had an interest in real estate. Prior to raising her children, 
DeeDee worked in commercial real estate and leasing. 

 
Deirdre Butwin is excited about joining the Terrie O’Connor Realtors Team. She 

looks forward to providing her clients with the best service and personal attention in a 
professional atmosphere. Whether buying or selling, DeeDee Butwin looks forward to 
sharing her knowledge about Allendale and the Bergen County area with her clients.  

 
She can be reached at Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Allendale at (201) 825-0500 or 

on her cell phone at (201) 739-4616. She can also be reached by email at 
dbutwin@tocr.com. 
 


